BAMTA Board Minutes

April 16, 2014

Attendance:  Mitzi Babb, Meredith Mihm, Carol Wickham-Revier, Martha Thompson, Michele Wooten, Carol Boyd
                    Absent:  Lacey Wheeler, Norma Schattke, 
Meeting called to order:  8:21 a.m.

Minutes from 3-19-14 read and approved with one correction.

BAMTA Board Nominating Committee:  

· Toby Tennenbaum has agreed to serve as president during the 2014/15 year.  
· Other returning board members:  Martha Thompson, treasurer; Lacey Wheeler, 1st vice president in charge of membership. Meredith Mihm, second vice president in charge of programs; Norma Schattke, 3rd vice president in charge of outreach; Michele Wooten, recording secretary

· Open positions:  We are still seeking individuals to fill the vice president elect, 4th vice president in charge of student activities, and newsletter editor positions.  Carol Boyd is considering serving as newsletter editor.
Membership List:  Lacey Wheeler, 1st vice president in charge of membership, has been notified of and has agreed to manage the BAMTA membership list.
Incoming Correpondence:  Stuart Foster contacted members of board explaining his intention of moving to the Boulder County area.  Michele Wooten responded to his email correspondence to welcome him to the area.  He sent a response to Michele explaining he would not be moving to the area at this time.
Discussion items for newsletter:

· Inside the Orchestra flyer:  Board decision not to include since newsletter would be issued after the event 04/16/14 #1.
· Sale of Piano Bench:  Seller is not a member of BAMTA and board decided this would be an item to be advertised through the BAMTA google group Brenna Berman is considering starting and not the newsletter 04/16/14 #2.
· Western Regional Piano Conference:  Board decided not to publish this conference in the newsletter 04/16/14 #3.
Las Vegas Music Teachers Association:  The LVMTA sent information about their web design and programming and offered to sell this to BAMTA for our web development.  Decision:  We are not interested in purchasing this package but will pass the web ideas mentioned in the letter to Edmond Johnsen and ask him if he can add any of these ideas to our website 04/16/14 #4.
Bonus Decision for Edmond Johnsen:  A $100.00 bonus will be sent to Edmond Johnsen for his work on our website 04/16/14 #5.  Action:  Carol Boyd will write a thank you letter to be included with the bonus.  
Silent Auction:  CSMTA is requesting each club to provide a gift basket for silent auction at the state conference to help fund Uri Ayn Rovner's fellow nomination.  CSMTA stated that a cash donation of $50.00 would be acceptable as well.  Board decided to ask general membership if anyone would like to create a basket.  Decision:  A $50.00 cash donation will also be sent to CSMTA 04/16/14 #5
CSMTA Conference Reminder:  register by May 1st if you plan to buy meals.  Purchase of meals cannot be made after May 1.
Achievement Day Chair:  An announcement will be made at the general meeting that BAMTA is looking for a chair for this event in May, 2015.

Tax Exemption Status Revoked:  Treasurer is working on reinstating our tax exempt status.

Meeting ended at 9:02 a.m.
Meeting adjourned at 9:00 a.m
